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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Myton Walk 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents and carers join 
us in completing our Myton Walk. This cause is 
very close to everyone at Oakfield and it certainly 
was a special afternoon with lots of walking, 
running and smiley faces. A huge thank you to Mrs 
Parry-Hall for organising it all and once again, a 
massive thank you to everyone who donated 
money for Myton Hospice.  

A message from Mrs How 
 
 
 

   

                                                                   

It has been an incredibly busy term with so much to be proud of and celebrate. Lots of fantastic learning has taken place 
for our Oakfield pupils across school. This term has seen 5S complete their swimming lessons, Inspire Workshops where 
our children have showcased their learning, the whole school and families taking part in the sponsored Myton Walk, a trip 
to the zoo, PTA discos and film nights, Severn Trent visit, 11before11 bird watching, vet, police and fire brigade visits, a 
Shakespeare performance at Rugby High, celebrating our love for reading during World Book Day, gaining more knowledge 
about Cerebral Palsy month, Shakespeare’s ‘Tempest’ performed by Year 5 and visits to Rugby Library. As next term is set 
to be even busier, we hope to restart with our library visits in the Autumn term. A huge thank you to all of the staff, who 
put so much effort into creating these experiences for our pupils and to all of our Oakfield families for your continued 
support. I look forward to another great term!                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                               
 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are so PROUD of you 

      
Nursery: Ella-May 
Reception: Thora-Leigh and Mohammed 
Year 1: Samuel & Harley 
Year 2: Paige & Lilliana   
Year 3: Brendan & Roheebat 
Year 4: Henry & Cory 
Year 5: Benjamin & Priyakshii 
Year 6: Abbie-Louise 
  

Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 5LS – 96.13%            2. RKL – 95.38%          3. 4PS – 95% 

Well done 5LS        
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 22nd March – Last day of term 

• 25th March – 5th April – Easter Holiday 

• 8th April – Start of the summer term 

• 8th April – 12th April – 5B swimming 
lessons  

• 11th April – Year 4 MTC parents 
meeting 
 

 

Parking 
Please can we remind parents to be considerate of the local 
residents when parking by school to avoid congestion and help 
keep everyone safe.                                                                                                              

 
 

 

 
                                                                                                          

 

PTA – thank you!  
A huge thank you once again to our lovely PTA 
members and their children for putting on two 

great film nights this week. We really 
appreciate your effort and time!                                             

 

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter and 
Ramadan Mubarak to our families who follow the Islamic 
faith.  
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Please take a look at this exciting opportunity being offered by Barnardo’s Warwickshire Children 

and Family Centres over the Easter holiday. Please use the QR code to book a place.  

 

 


